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BARTON-UPON-HUMBER TOWN COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF THE FINANCE & GENERAL PURPOSES COMMITTEE MEETING 

held at Assembly Rooms Queen Street, Barton 

MONDAY 9th January 2023 at 6.00pm 

 

Councillor P Vickers (Chairman)  

Councillors Mrs C Patterson, N Pinchbeck, A Todd, B Troop and K Vickers  

Also in attendance Cllr N Jacques, Cllr Mrs Thornton and Ms T Davis (Town Clerk)  

 

292.  Apologies for Absence  

 

Cllr Mrs S Evison (Personal) 

 

293. Declarations of Interest 

  

Cllr B Troop declared a Personal Interest in Item 4(e) Goxhill Scouts Grant Application  

 

294. Minutes of Meeting held on 7th November 2022 approved and confirmed as a correct record at a 

meeting of the Town Council held on 7th December 2022 

 

It was noted that these minutes had been signed as a correct record, for action as necessary, at an 

ordinary meeting of the town council held on 7th December 2022 

 

295. To consider Financial Items –    

 

a) Bank Reconciliation to be approved 

 

AGREED  Proposed Cllr P Vickers, Seconded Cllr B Troop 

Noted and approved that the Reconciliations are up to dated and 

signed off by the Mayor. 

Unanimous 

 

b) Budget update 2022/23 

 

AGREED  Proposed Cllr B Troop, Seconded Cllr N Pinchbeck 

   Updated Budget noted and approved. 

   Unanimous 

 

c) Income and Expenditure to 31st December 2022 

 

AGREED  Proposed Cllr N Pinchbeck, Seconded Cllr P Vickers 

   Updated Income and Expenditure noted and approved. 

   Unanimous 

 

 

d) Fees and Charges 2023/24 

 

   AGREED  Proposed Cllr B Troop, Seconded Cllr P Vickers 

To transfer to Community Committee to detail the fees and 

charges. 

Unanimous 
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e) Grant Applications Received – 1st Goxhill and Barrow Scouts, Barton Food Bank 

 

In view of both applications not providing evidence that funds are immediately required it was agreed 

that the committee should not commit funds from next year’s budget at this time.  Cllr Vickers 

requested a letter of support being forwarded to both applicants.   

 

Barton Upon Humber Food Bank application should re-submit when the outcome of their planning 

application is known.    

 

 

AGREED  Proposed Cllr K Vickers, Seconded Cllr P Vickers 

Committee support both applications in principal, however to resubmit 

applications when the grants are imminently required.  

Unanimous 

 

 

296. To consider how best to fund future initiatives including employment of the Handy Person, the 

outcome of the Staffing Review and WC cleaning at the Interchange  
 

 Personnel Committee will be re-convened week beginning the 16th January 2023. 

 The Mayor explained that the delay on the Devolution package was not a political delay just a delay 

due to the complexities and size of the potential package. 

 A contractor list is being developed with reaction times to work required reducing. 

 Cleaning of the Interchange is still not something that can be planned for in the immediate future. 
 

 

 

 

 

The Chairman, Councillor P Vickers closed the meeting at 18.09 

 

 

…………………………………Chairman             9th January 2023 


